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Exxon Valdez Oil Spill Trustee Council 
441 W. 5'" Ave .. Suite 500 • Anchorage, Alaska 99501-2340 • 907/278-8012 • fax 907/276-7178 

February 25, 2005 

Bob Patterson 
Bob Patterson's Fine Arts Gallery 
245 West 51

h Avenue, Suite 110 
Anchorage,AJC 99501 

Dear Bob: 

A Public Advisory Committee (PAC) teleconference is scheduled for Friday, March 18, at 10:00 
a.m. to discuss with and make recommendations to the Executive Director on FY 2005 Lingering 
Oil and Herring proposals that are expected by March 15. The Scientific and Technical 
Advisory Committee (STAC) is meeting March 17, to evaluate and make their recommendations 
to the Executive Director. The STAC's recommendations will be provided to the PAC as soon 
as possible following their teleconference. Additionally, Brenda Norcross a member of the 
STAC and PAC will participate in both teleconferences and be available to answer STAC related 
questions from the PAC. The concept for the request for lingering oil and herring proposals was 
discussed at the January 27, 2005 PAC meeting. 

Please contact me at the Exxon Valdez Oil Spill Trustee Council office on my direct line 269-
9339, the receptionist line 278-8012, or via email at chen-i womac@evostc.state.ak.us with your 
current contact information. I have tried unsuccessfully to contact you by phone (not in service) 
<md email (mailbox is full). 

I have enclosed a copy of the January 27, PAC meeting summary. The meetirig was short but 
quite infom1ative, I am sorry you were unable to attend. 

Sincerely, 

Cherri Womac 
Administrative Officer 
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